
From: Christopher Clark <cjclark@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 1:44 PM EDT 
To: CountyBoard <countyboard@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Arlington County Amazon Hearing 

Dear Chair Dorsey,

My name is Chris Clark and I live in Courthouse with my fiancé’ Kara Sims! I have been a resident of Arlington for a year and a half

and I am writing to support Arlington’s incentive agreement with Amazon to build their new headquarters in Arlington. I believe this is

valuable investment in Arlington’s future for the following reasons:
Amazon’s new jobs will offset the job losses Arlington has experienced a result of BRAC, Sequestration, and federal budget
cuts
Amazon’s presence in Arlington will help create and support thousands of additional jobs (including mine) across many
different industries
Amazon will help lower Arlington’s office vacancy rate which will mean increased commercial tax revenue which will help us
pay for schools and balance the County budget while lessening the burden on residential taxpayers
Amazon’s headquarters will help revitalize Crystal City
Amazon will solidify Arlington’s reputation as a leader in innovation and will help us attract other companies in the future
There will be more job opportunities for local graduates to remain in Arlington and Northern Virginia
By attracting Amazon, Virginia has agreed to invest more in K-12, higher education, and computer science programs in
Arlington and across Northern Virginia
By attracting Amazon, Virginia has agreed to invest more in new and improved transportation infrastructure in Arlington and
Northern Virginia

I am proud to make Arlington my home and believe that Arlington will be a great home for Amazon. Amazon’s headquarters will help

us build a future that provides opportunity for all Arlingtonians. I encourage you to vote for the incentive agreement for the Amazon

headquarters.

Sincerely,

Chris Clark, CPA | Project Accountant 

4445 Willard Avenue, Suite 400 | Chevy Chase, MD 20815  

240.333.7728 direct | 571.271.9702 mobile | 

cjclark@jbgsmith.com 

JBGSMITH.COM 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law

or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or

use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete

and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission

errors.


